
 

  
  

  
  

  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
  

 

 

Lorraine Richards, President • Paul Chavez, Vice President • Ed Guzman, Treasurer • Alma Orta, Secretary 
Eddie Garcia, Elementary Director • Doug Patzkowski, Elementary Director • Frank Zaragoza, Intermediate Director 

Elizabeth Kocharian, High School Director • Jaime Quintero, Adult Education Director 
Melina Valenzuela, Support Staff Director • Kathy Schlotz, Executive Director 

1. Please report your site’s 2017-2018 Building Reps to the MTA office. You 
may email the information to MTA@montebelloteachers.org or bring it to the 
meeting.  

2. Elections Chairperson Terry SalasOrtiz (CCE) will announce the 2017-2018 
Elementary Director and Secretary. The election begins Tuesday, May 30 and 
ends Tuesday, June 6 at 2 p.m. 

3. Treasurer Ed Guzman (MOI) presented the first reading on the 2017-2018 
Strategic Program Budget at the May 16 Council Meeting. The budget is 
available on-line at MontebelloTeachers.org. The Council will vote to adopt the 
budget. The budget includes no increase in MTA dues. A report will also be 
made on the status of the 2016-2017 budget. 

4. The Association is gearing up for the November Board of Education Election. 
The Council has endorsed: Arturo Valdez, Marisol Uribe, and Miki Moreno. 
Political Action Chairperson Jaime Quintero (FPA) will discuss next steps.  

5. The Association continues to advocate for the probationary contract members 
who were illegally non-reelected. Executive Director Kathy Schlotz will report 
on the progress with settlement discussions. 

6. CTA State Council meets June 2-4 in Los Angles. The CTA State Council 
Representatives will report on the meeting. 

7. Bargaining Chairperson Larry McKiernan (SUI) will make a final report on the 
implementation of the 2016-2017 salary raise. 

8. It’s time for the Perfect Attendance Raffle. 16 members are eligible to win a 
$100 gift card! The perfect attendance list is posted on Montebelloteachers.org. 
If you think you should be on the list and are not, call the MTA office no later 
than Thursday, June 1. 81 members who attended five or more meetings will 
be eligible for a drawing for a $50 gift card. Must be present to win! 

9. The 2017-2018 Executive Committee will be installed. And, those not 
returning to the Executive Committee will be honored.  

 

Council: June 6, 2017 · 3:30-5 p.m. at the MTA CC 


